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Unresolved. Please provide a response for the previous comment. 

The City of Fountain has provided comments on EDARP indicating "truck traffic shall be limited to Southmoor Drive south to Hwy 85 as the primary ingress/egress. Truck traffic is not permitted through the residential developments". The Traffic Study (page 2) indicates that no concrete mixer trucks are dispatched from the site and that only company vehicles are picked up by employees. If the company vehicles are strictly pick-up trucks and no concrete mixer trucks (or similar vehicles) will be dispatched from the site then please state that in the letter of intent for clarity.

If concrete mixer trucks or similar heavy/large vehicles such as dump trucks will be utilized then please state that and indicate that you will require that these vehicles go south on Southmoor Dr. to Hwy 85 so that they are not going through the residential development to the north. Coordinate with you traffic engineer as the traffic study would need to be revised accordingly.

Please coordinate with the City of Fountain so that you have addressed their comment accordingly.




